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Centralia Theft Investigated 
(KMZA)--An investigation is launched following the theft of items from a Centralia residence late
last month. 

The report made to the Nemaha County Sheriff's Office states that someone entered the home, at 512
Mulberry, sometime during the late afternoon of October 26th and made off with a chainsaw,
medication and financial papers. 

The estimated total loss is $530.00. 

There's no word on any suspects, as the investigation moves forward. 

Anyone with information about the crime is urged to contact the Nemaha County Sheriff's Office. 
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